
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

  
 

Laboratory Testing Update 

 

 

Date: 2/1/2024 

To: All Providers  

Re: Pap Smear Reports Wording Update  

 

Beginning 1/31/24, pap smear reports that were originally reporting “Abundant bacteria 

present” will now have an updated, more specific wording stating “Shift in flora, suggestive of 

bacterial vaginosis.”  

 

If you have any questions, please contact Heather Egger, Lead Cytotechnologist, at 859-301-

2504. 

 


